Agosto 13, 1980

Sr. Guillermo Novo Sampol
Prisoner # 80125-158

P. 0. Box 1000

Leavenworth, Kansas 66048

Estimado Guillermo:

Adjunto encontrara la carta que recibimos hoy dia
del Congresista Pepper.

Este sabado 16 tengo una entrevista personal con el
Senador Richard Stone para apresurar su traslado.

Atentamente,

__‘yﬂ___j_‘ "
Joaquin Blaya
Vice Presidente y Gerente General

m

Adjunto
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Dear Mr. Blaya:

You know I am pleased to have your communication and
the opportunity to be helpful with the problem you outlined : 4
about the possibility of obtaining a transfer to prisons where
Mr. Guillermo Novo and Ignacio Novo will be able to be near
their relatives.

I am taking this matter up immediately with the proper
authorities. As soon as I have a reply from them, I shall be
back in touch with you again.

Kindest regards, and

Believe me,

Mr. Joaquin Blaya
Vice President and General Manager
Channel 23 WLIV

2525 S. W. Third Avenue - Suite #412
Miami, Fla. .33129
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